
 
 

 

 

 

DISCOVER AUSTRALIAN STUDIES OR ABORIGINAL STUDIES AS AN 

INTERNATIONAL STUDENT AT THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA IN 

2011 

 

 

 

Are you thinking about what you will do next year?  If so, have you thought about studying at 

the University of South Australia as an international student in either Australian Studies or 

Aboriginal Studies? 

 

The growing awareness of Indigenous peoples globally has caused Indigenous concerns to 

become among the most significant issues facing the world today. As a result of this, most 

industries from business, health, law, education, tourism, marketing and more, have become 

accountable for services that are suitable to the needs of Indigenous peoples and reflect 

Indigenous perspectives.  

 

The great news is that there is still time to apply to study in 2011: 

 

 DBAU Bachelor of Arts (Australian Studies) or  

 DBAS Bachelor of Arts (Aboriginal Studies) 

 

With the qualifications you’ll gain, you’ll be in a much stronger position to help make a 

positive change and bring a new passion, perspective and vision to create a better life for 

Indigenous and non Indigenous people.   

 

 

 

 

 

Apply now at: 

http://www.unisa.edu.au/international/contact.asp  and select, 

‘How to Apply’ 
 

 

 

http://www.unisa.edu.au/international/contact.asp

